

Choose the word that has a different pronunciation from that underline of the others.

1. A. nomad B. chore C. record D. sport
2. A. practice B. cracker C. tractor D. bracelet
3. A. trunk B. prudential C. brush D. crush

Choose the word whose primary stress is STRESS PATTERN differently from that of the others.

4. A. traditional B. minority C. population D. convenient
5. A. heritage B. pasture C. virtual D. detest
6. A. festival B. nomadic C. ornament D. turmeric

Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

7. People in my home village grow rice, plant vegetables and _____ poultry for their living.

- A. look after B. raise C. feed D. fly

8. Nam helped his parents _____ the rice onto the ox-drawn cart.

- A. collect B. load C. dry D. ride

9. The sky is _____ here in the countryside because there are no buildings to block the view.

- A. tidy B. vast C. close D. dense

10. In Emi's opinion, city life is more _____ than country life.

- A. friendly B. natural C. exciting D. peaceful

11. Viet plays the guitar _____ than Phong does.

A. more goodly

B. more well C. better

D. gooder

12. Among 54 ethnic groups in Viet Nam, the Odu group has _____ smallest population.

A. a

B. an

C. the

D. x

13. Do you enjoy _____ craft ?

A. make

B. to make

C. makes

D. making

14. Minh is a very hard - working boy . He doesn't mind _____ a lot of homework in the evening.

A. reading

B. seeing

C. making

D. doing

15. Spending too much time in the _____ world may negatively affect your life.

A. virtual

B. real C. present

D. now

16. My younger sister fancies _____ pictures every weekend.

A. take

B. took

C. taking

D. to take

17. _____ Kinh has the largest population in Vietnam

A. a

B. an

C. x

D. the

18. The Tay wears costume more _____ than other peoples.

A. beautiful

B. more beautifully

C. beautifuler

D. beautifully

19. I like to watch TV _____ my leisure time.

A. on

B. in

C. to

D. for

20. Ba: " Why don't we take a trip to my hometown ?" Nam " _____ "

A. Yes, we do

B. That's a good idea

C. Not at all

D. You're welcome

21. During the festival, they fly many _____ kites in different shapes and sizes.

A. color

B. colorfully

C. colorful

D. colorless

22. We are interested _____ carving

- A. of B. for C. in D. with

23. peoples has the smallest population in Vietnam. - Ede

- A. Who B. Which C. What D. How

Write the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

24. Nomadic people live in a ger. It keeps them cool in summer and warm in winter.

- A. house B. cave C. yacht D. circular tent

24. This part is unimportant.

- A. insignificant B. significant C. important D. difficult

Write the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

25. Life in the city is more convenient and exciting than life in the country.

- A. inconvenient B. more inconvenient C. slow D. slowly

26. I am certain that he will be satisfied with my DIY project.

- A. uncertain B. sure C. unreliable D. believe

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

27. Ba wondered how to told the news to his parents and whether to let them .
know the truth.

- A. to told B. whether C. to D. them

28.The Louvre Museum is one of the large and most famous museums in the world

A. of B. most C. large D. in

29.Their daughter said that she doesn't want to take exams into economic universities.

A. that B. into C. to take D. doesn't

30.You must steamed the dim sum for thirty minutes, or else it is still raw.

A. is B. steamed C. for D. must

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbers blanks.

Hi. My name is Buon Krong. I am a member of the Ede people. I live in a small village in (31)_____ Central Highlands of Viet Nam. It is my homeland. There are about 250 people living here. The village is quiet and the life is slow and easy. We (32) _____ have to queue in shops or banks. The people here live on growing corn and coffee. The air here is very clean (33) _____ there is not much traffic, and there are no factories. My village people are much more friendly than those in a city. If someone has a problem, there are always people who can help. However, one thing I don't like about the (34) _____ here is that there is not much to do in the evening and at weekend. We haven't got a cinema or theater. We haven't got a library either. But I still (5) life in my village to life in a big city.

31.A. a B. an C. the D. x

32.A. aren't B. don't C. doesn't D. do

33.A. because B. so C. but D. and

34.A. live B. city C. lifestyle D. life

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

Most people watch TV in their leisure time. A television is considered essential in every household. It can be the source of entertainment for all members in the family. There are always programmes suitable for different ages, genders and interests... Watching TV is a great way to spend time and bond with your family. Besides the entertainment value, TV shows can also be educational with cooking programmes, documentaries...TV is also a way to expand your mind and see places you couldn't in real life. However, spending too much time in front of the TV makes you a couch potato, lazy person who watches TV a lot. It can negatively affect your physical health because you are less likely to exercise. Your creativity and imagination can also be limited because of television.

35. Which of the following would be the best title of the passage?

- A. Television and Household.
- B. Entertainment for family members.
- C. Advantages and Disadvantages of watching TV.
- D. Imagination from Television.

36. What proves that television serves all members in the family?

- A. TV programmes are designed for different genders.
- B. TV programmes are designed for all ages.
- C. TV programmes are designed for various interests.
- D. All are correct.

37. According to the writer, what are the advantages of watching TV?

- A. Connecting family members.
- B. Providing knowledge.
- C. Opening your mind.
- D. All are correct.

38. According to the writer, what are the disadvantages of watching TV?

- A. Improving your physical health.
- B. Encouraging your imagination.
- C. A and B are incorrect.
- D. A and B are correct.

Choose the sentence in such a way that it means the same as the sentence printed before it:

39. *She likes to listen to music every night.*

- A. She likes listening to music every night.
- B. She dislike to listening to music every night.
- C. She fancies to listen to music every night.
- D. She enjoys to listening to music every night.

40. *His uncle works less responsibly than Mr. Nam.*

- A. Mr Nam works more responsibly than his uncle.
- B. Mr Nam works more responsibly than his uncle.
- C. Mr Nam doesn't work more responsibly than his uncle.
- D. Mr Nam works less responsibly than his uncle.

41. *We hate meeting many new friends.*

- A. We enjoy meeting many new friends.
- B. We detest meeting many new friends.
- C. We prefer to meeting many new friends.
- D. We adore meeting many new friends.

42. *My sister studies harder than your sister .*

- A.** Your sister studies more lazier than my sister .
- B.** Your sister doesn't study as hard as my sister .
- C.** Your sister studies more lazy than my sister .
- D.** Your sister studies harder than my sister .